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Tamil Sangam Association of Poland Facilitates Swift Repatriation of Mr. Ragavan Subramanian Amidst Challenges

The Tamil Sangam Association of Poland (TSAP) has successfully completed the repatriation process for Mr. Ragavan
Subramanian, who tragically passed away on December 7th, 2024, after being hospitalized in critical condition. This effort,
completed within just two weeks, is a landmark achievement in Poland, demonstrating the association's commitment to
supporting individuals and families during the most challenging times.

Swift Completion of Formalities

Mr.Ragavan Subramanian entered Poland in September 2024 for work. Following his untimely demise, TSAP immediately
mobilized efforts to ensure that all processes, including obtaining medical documentation and a death certificate, were
completed swiftly. By December 21st, 2024, his remains were sent to India, making this one of the fastest cases of
repatriation in Poland's history.

Insurance Approvals Secured Through Persistent Efforts

TSAP worked relentlessly to secure approvals from the insurance company to cover all costs associated with the
repatriation. This process involved navigating multiple hurdles, filing documentation, and engaging in numerous official
correspondences. Thanks to these efforts, the entire repatriation expense, except for the road transportation from
Cochin to his hometown, was covered by insurance.

Acknowledgment and Gratitude

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the University Clinical Hospital in Poznań for their dedicated care and support, the
Indian Embassy in Poland for their prompt and efficient assistance, and the funeral services company for their quick and
professional coordination. Their efforts were instrumental in ensuring that all formalities were completed without
unnecessary delays.

Final Tribute
We extend our deepest condolences to Mr.Ragavan Subramanian’s family during this time of sorrow. The Tamil Sangam
Association of Poland remains committed to supporting individuals in need and ensuring that no family has to face such
difficulties alone.
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